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Greetings in the name of Our Lord and Savior Jesus Christ 
 
You are receiving this letter as I believe you have had the pleasure of being blessed by the ministry 
of  Dr. Herman Scales, Pastor and Dr. Myra Scales, First Lady. 
 
December 31, 2024 marked the end of an era and the beginning of a well-deserved new chapter in the 
lives of OUR dear Pastor, Dr. Herman Scales and OUR First Lady, Dr. Myra Scales. 

Pastor Scales and Dr. Myra have dedicated decades of hard work, passion, and loyalty to the kingdom 
of  God for 25 years, as founder and leaders of Seed of Faith International. It is now time to honor 
their outstanding service! You are invited to commemorate this milestone with us at their… 
 

 
 
We are extending to you an opportunity to share in the celebration by sending a note, letter, pictures, 
or share a story which expresses how the lives of these ambassadors of Christ have impacted your life. 
We will be putting together multiple forms of tributes for the celebration. Therefore, everyone will have 
an opportunity to participate, as they are able. 
 
Here are a few ways that are available to you: 
1. Send a card/letter/note of congratulations (with or without a monetary gift) and other gifts 
to  LEGACY CELEBRATION, Pastor Dónice Derico, 712 SE 11th  St, Lee's Summit, MO 64081 
2. Email a video presentation to PastorDerico@gmail.com 
3. Send monetary gifts via Cash App – Mark you gift as LEGACY CELEBRATION to $DrDerico 
 
 

 

http://www.sofi.org/
mailto:PastorDerico@gmail.com


 

9301 E. 87th St, • Raytown, MO 64138 • (816) 353-8758 • www.sofintl.org  
 

 

Seed of Faith International is excited for OUR Pastor and First Lady and the journey that they 
are embarking upon. We know that many new lives are going to be blessed by them, just as we have 
been tremendously blessed over the years.  

The deadline to submit your stories, photos, or letters for the presentation is February 10, 2025. 

Submissions received after that date are not guaranteed to be included in the presentations, however, 
they will be provided to the honorees. There is no deadline for your monetary gifts.  

We are eagerly looking forward to your response. By all means, if you have any further questions, 
please contact, Pastor Dónice Derico @ 816 606-0572 or email: PastorDerico@gmail.com. 

Blessings forevermore, 
Legacy Celebration Committee 
Pastor Dónice, Coordinator 

 

Philippians 4:8 (King James Version) Finally, brethren, whatsoever things are true, whatsoever 

things are honest, whatsoever things are just, whatsoever things are pure, whatsoever things are 

lovely, whatsoever things are of good report; if there be any virtue, and if there be any praise, 

think on these things. 
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